
 

 

ROCHESTER, NH POLICE  COMMISSION 

PUBLIC NOTICE – NOVEMBER MEETING 

NOT TELEVISED 

 

 

The Rochester Police Commission posts notice that the meeting of November 3, 2021 will 

be held in the Police Department, 23 Wakefield Street, Rochester, NH, 2nd floor Lecture 

Hall. This meeting is open to the public. 

 

The meeting will not be broadcast due to the location change, necessitated by a change in the 

regular meeting date of the City Council due to municipal elections on November 2. 

 

 

 

 

For the Commission 

Paul R. Toussaint 

Chief of Police 

 

 


